Camden County Tennis Championships - Spring 2022
The South Jersey Tennis Coaches Association will be holding the Camden County Tennis Championships during the weekend of April 30-May 1 at Haddon Township High School’s and Haddonfield High School’s courts.  Every team in Camden County is invited to participate.  A school may enter as many as three varsity singles players, two varsity doubles teams, and an unlimited number of JV doubles teams.  There will be no entry fee, but each singles player or doubles team must bring one can of new balls (winners will take new balls to the next round); coaches may also wish to have extra new balls available for consolation matches.  Entries may be emailed to Jeff Holman (​jholman@haddonfield.k12.nj.us) no later than 8 pm on Friday, April 22 - provide the following information for each entrant: name, grade, position on team, and record.

On Saturday, April 30, play will begin at 9 am.  Participants may need to play up to three rounds on the first day, so match tiebreakers instead of full third sets will be used in main-draw matches, while short sets (sets that start at 2-2 instead of 0-0) will be used in consolation matches.  Because consolation matches will be included in the tournament, each entrant will be guaranteed at least two matches.  The semifinal and final rounds will be held on Sunday.  Individual awards will be given to the singles, doubles, and JV doubles winners, finalists, and perhaps semifinalists (if the draws are large).  Players must be accompanied by a high school coach or certified school official.
Starting times and weather-related changes in the tournament’s schedule will be posted online; go to https://haddonfieldathletics.org and click on “Spring” near the top of the screen, then click on “Tennis,” “Boys Varsity,” “More,” and “SJTCA.”
